
Advanced Practitioners for the River Region

Montgomery, Alabama

January 1, 2016

Dear Friends and Colleagues,

On August 6, 2016 the Advanced Practitioners for the River Region will host our 7th Biennial Pharmacology Conference.  It will be held at St. James United Methodist Church at 9045 Vaughn Road in Montgomery. We are a non-profit association of Advanced Providers such as Nurse Practitioners, Physician Assistants, and Nurse Midwives of the five county Central Alabama region.  The conference will be held in Montgomery with a planned attendance of 300+ professionals.  We will be mailing registrations to over 3500 practitioners state wide.

We are offering display space during the conference to a limited number of companies for $1000 per booth.  This is a tremendous opportunity for exposure to a large group of prescribers for a relatively low fee.  Please make check payable to Advanced Practitioners for the River Region.  There is a limit of 15 total tables.  Application (attached) and payment must be received by April 1, 2016 to secure a table. 

Our tax ID# is 45-3937561

Please mail check to


Advanced Practitioners for the River Region


c/o Hayley Kennedy (APRR Treasurer)


2019 Red Hawk Rd.


Prattville, AL. 36067

Thank you for your participation in our conference.  Should you have any questions, please contact me at 334-306-9314 or wendy@wybengafhc.com
Sincerely,

Wendy M. Cavey, CRNP

APRR President

Advanced Practitioners for the River Region

2016 7th Biennial Pharmacology Conference

Exhibitor Application Form for Booths

Company Name:_____________________________________________________

Type of Exhibitor (products):__________________________________________________________

Number of Booths Requested:_________________________________________

Name(s) of Company Rep(s):__________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________

Contact Info for Rep:  Cell phone_______________________________________




      Email___________________________________________

Please make check payable to:

Advanced Practitioners for the River Region

Please mail check to:




Advanced Practitioners for the River Region

c/o Hayley Kennedy

2019 Red Hawk Rd.

Prattville, AL. 36067

Check must be received by April 1, 2016 to reserve booth


